
TENDER NOTICE
PROVISION OF STATUTORY AUDIT SERVICES FOR 

THE YEAR 2022
NACICO SACCO invites applications from interested and eligible 
bidders for the provision of statutory audit services for the year 
2022.

Applicants must be registered and authorized by the Sacco 
Societies Regulatory Authority (SASRA) to carry out Sacco audits 
and must have previously carried out similar audits for Deposit 
Taking Saccos.

Bid documents to be submitted to the office of the Chief Executive 
officer, Nacico Plaza 2nd floor, Landhies Road, by the close of 
business on 7th March, 2022, clearly marked: “PROVISION OF 
STATUTORY AUDIT SERVICES FOR THE FINANCIAL YEAR 
2022’’.

And addressed to:-

THE CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER,
NACICO SACCO SOCIETY LIMITED,

P. O. Box 34525 - 00100,
NAIROBI.


